
Halloween Fun 
Big Picture Celebrates Halloween in Fun Ways 

Halloween can be a great time to have some fun and work together at the same 
time.  This week was highlighted by some great examples of this from both 

students and advisors! 

The 101 students took time Monday to make some Halloween treats together.  

The group made popcorn balls to share (see pictures on Page 2).  The project 
was more than just making popcorn balls, however.  It included using skills like 

following directions, working together, following a recipe and creating 
something that benefits the Big Picture community.  Life lessons that will be 

useful forever! 

Our faculty also got in on the fun when Karen Monaco and Stacey Pritchard 

dressed up as Matt Chimera and Jim Keleher!  The faculty at Big Picture work 
hard everyday and always have each other’s back.  We also laugh and play 

together which makes the work so much more enjoyable!  It takes special people 
to work at Big Picture and we are very lucky to have the staff we do!!
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Big Picture Closet 

The students have 
worked with Michelle 
Phillips, Teacher Aide, 
to establish the Big 
Picture Closet.  The 
closet is for our own 
students and their 
families. 

We have had many 
donations of clothes, 
toiletries, etc.  
Students that are in 
need of clothes or any 
other items in our 
closet are welcome to 
whatever we have. 

Pictured below you 
will see some of our 
students organizing 
the donations we have 
received so far!  The 
students take great 
pride in knowing they 
are taking care of their 
Big Picture 
community.  It is 
impressive to see what 
they have done!

 NOVEMBER 2, 2018

Ken-Ton Big Picture TGIF 
One student at a time.
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